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Call for Artist Submissions for Tustin Area Council for Fine Arts,  
Enderle Center and Chemers Gallery  

  HeART of Orange County All Media 2017 

Chemers Gallery is calling all artists to submit their artwork for The heART of Orange County 
All Media 2017 10th annual juried community exhibit.  Media may include works of art in oil, 
acrylic, photography, watercolor, pastel, mixed media, ceramic, paper, textile, printmaking, and 
more. All works must depict the vast variety of the arts found in Orange County.  Judging will be 
done by Nick Capaci and Jonde Nothcutt, both artists and educators.  All works must be 
submitted by Saturday, March 4, 2017 to OnlineJuriesShows.com.  On Saturday, April 22, 2017 
from 5:30 – 8:00 PM all work will be shown in Chemers Gallery in Tustin.   

Since 1978, Chemers Gallery has been providing fine art and quality custom framing in Orange 
County. The gallery hosts several shows each year and continually exhibits the work of 
exceptional artists, both local and international. Chemers Gallery is located in the Enderle 
Center, 17300 17th Street, Tustin, 714-731-5432.  The event is sponsored by Tustin Area Council 
for Fine Arts and Enderle Center. 

More information about the event can be found at www.chemersgallery.com 

TACFA is a philanthropic organization whose mission is to develop, showcase, and 
support the arts in the greater Tustin area.  

For more information, please visit www.tacfa.org or call (714) 518-5519. 

#      #     #

mailto:kmowers22@gmail.com
http://www.tacfa.org

